
 
 
April 4, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
  
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE: UPN ___ PacifiCorp Notice of Property Disposition—Lease Agreement 
   
Under ORS 757.480(2), PacifiCorp d/b/a/ Pacific Power hereby provides notice of the 
company’s lease of 2.98 acres in Weber County, Utah.  The leased land is located in the Ben 
Lomond terminal transmission corridor in northern Utah.  PacifiCorp entered into a five-year 
lease agreement (Agreement) with Roy City Corporation (Roy City) on February 5, 2018.  In 
accordance with the terms of the Agreement, Roy City will pay PacifiCorp $17,175 upon 
execution of the lease and $5,725 for two additional years, for a total amount of $28,625.  Roy 
City is leasing the property for a detention pond and a public park.  A copy of the Agreement is 
provided as Attachment A.  
 
In accordance with the terms of the Agreement, Roy City’s use of the property, including any 
improvements to the property made, will not interfere with PacifiCorp’s current or future use of 
the property and/or maintenance of its existing or future facilities.  All improvements made to the 
property must comply with the terms of the Agreement and must be approved by PacifiCorp.   
 
The total compensation agreed to for the Agreement was $28,625 on a total company basis, of 
which approximately $7,457 is allocated to Oregon.  The Agreement provides lease revenue and 
decreases the company’s expense to maintain the property, which eases the burden on 
PacifiCorp’s customers.  Use of the property by Roy City will not interfere with PacifiCorp’s 
ability to operate its facilities.  Roy City has leased this property without incident since 1997.  
The public is not harmed because PacifiCorp will continue to be able to fulfill its obligation to 
provide safe, reliable electric service. 
 
PacifiCorp respectfully requests that all correspondence and data requests regarding this matter 
be addressed to: 
 
By E-mail (preferred):  datarequest@pacificorp.com. 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
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Please direct informal questions with respect to this filing to me at 503-813-6583. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Natasha Siores 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 



 
 
 

 
 
 

ATTACHMENT A 
 

LEASE AGREEMENT 
 
 
 
 


















